
Alloway Township Environmental Commission 
December 9th, 2013 Monthly Meeting 

 
Attendees:  Craig Kane, Joe Mahar, Anne Sullivan, and Marilyn Patterson 
 
Absent:  Frank Ponti, Chris Gilbert, and Autumn Angelus 
 
Minutes were approved as written. 
 
Discussion: 
We need to develop a binder of questions for the Planning/Zoning Board to use when they 
review applications.  
 
Anne will scan the water management data into the computer to make it available for the 
Environmental Commission and Planning Board. 
 
Joe received no correspondence this month. 
 
Emerald Ash Borer is expanding its territory.  They have also found new infestations of Asian 
Long Horned Beetles elsewhere in the country. 
 
This month’s Planning Board Meeting has been cancelled. 
 
We discussed holding meetings only when we have projects.  It was also suggested that we 
send a representative to the Township Committee Meetings.  We need to find a way to work 
better with the Township Committee.  Anne said that ANJEC said that Environmental 
Commissions need to increase their visibility. 
 
Meeting was adjourned. 
 
 


